
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2025 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Reminders  

• You can book onto the summer holiday camp, 

please ask a member of staff for a form, if 

you are interested.  

 

• Our preschool leavers party is on 

Wednesday 2nd July at 1.45pm. If you wish 

for your child to attend then please ensure 

you have paid the £3 contribution and are 

available on this date to attend with them.  

 

• We break for the summer on Wednesday 

9th July.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transitions for the school leavers…. 

This information is for those children who are 

starting the Foundation stage at Woodland Grange in 

August.  

 

The Teddy Bears Picnic is on Tuesday 1st July at 2pm. 

You will need to attend this with your child.  

 

You will have been invited to a stay and play session 

on 8th July, please ask at the office if you are unsure 

which session you are due to attend. This is an 

opportunity for you to go with your child to meet the 

foundation stage team and spend time in the 

environment.  

 

The children are in part-time after the summer 

holiday, please check you know when your child’s 

sessions are.  

  

We are learning about:  

We have started to learn about the season of summer. 

We have been identifying signs of summer and how to 

look ourselves when it is warm.  

We will be learning about the seaside for the remainder 

of the term and taking part in beach themed activities.  

We are hoping to make our own paddling pool area.  

Mrs Patel has been working hard with the children to 

plant flowers, fruits and vegetables in our garden. We will 

be sampling these before the end of term. So far, we 

have… potatoes, mint, lettuce, rhubarb and strawberries.  

We have started to discuss changes and transitions for 

the children leaving preschool to start school. We have 

welcomed teachers from external school settings such as 

Launde and Brocks Hill and will be looking at books 

focused on starting ‘big school’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check us out       

                               
 

      

 

 

Warm weather/ water bottles 

Please ensure your child comes to preschool with a sun 

hat and that sun-cream has been applied to their skin. 

Unfortunately, we are not able to apply sun-cream to 

them. 

Your child does not need a water bottle in preschool, 

they are able to access water freely throughout the day.  

We are aware that the children need to keep hydrated 

in the heat and guarantee they drink at regular intervals.  


